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• The compressor that was ordered for the middle school is in 

place. There was a delay with having the availability to get it in 

the school. We will have it hooked up no later than this week. 

 

• We are in the prime of heating season. Sieb Plumbing and 

Heating has been very busy repairing coils for the air handlers 

above the locker rooms. These specific air handlers have not 

been used in years. We have been diligently working on it so it 

will soon be back to normal operations. 

 

• We have installed more cameras in particular areas of concern in 

the Middle and High school buildings. These were placed in 

specific areas that were discussed at our safety meeting. They 

were placed in low visibility locations surrounding the school. 


